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This Week at Lincolnshire 
 

Monday, June 8 
8:30 a.m.  Women’s Bible Study Breakfast 

Bob Evans @ Village of Coventry 
 

Tuesday, June 9 
7:00 Men’s Bible Study @ Dave Cutrell’s 

2 Timothy 4 
Last session until Sept. 22 

 
Wednesday, June 10 

10:30  Pastoral Support 
            7:00  Funeral Planning Seminar 
                        at the church by Dignity Memorial 

 
 

 

Annual Conference 2015 

   Tampa July 11-15, 2015 
 
This year’s Witness to the Host City in Tampa is 
supporting the work of Metropolitan Ministries, a 
faith-based organization who serves the poor and 
homeless families in four Florida counties. Their 
mission is to “…care for the homeless and those at 
risk of becoming homeless in our community 

through services that alleviate suffering, promote dignity and instill self-
sufficiency – as an expression of the ongoing ministry of Jesus Christ.”  

The ministry serves 69,000 meals and goes through 16,500 diapers 
every month. It operates Miracle Place, transitional housing for 100 
families including 250 children. The scope of their work also includes 
offering financial services, employment skills, classes and counseling, 
and spiritual development to name just a few. All in all, over 25,000 
families get help each year from Metropolitan Ministries. 

You can help this ministry by bringing donations of items to church. 
Bob and Marty Kaylor will take your donations to Annual Conference 
with them on July 5th. Boxes are at the back of the sanctuary. 

The items most needed are: 

Hygiene Items  Socks 

Soap   Size 4,5, & 6 
Shampoo 
Conditioner  Socks 
Toothpaste 
Toothbrushes  Men’s 
Deodorant  Women’s 
Shaving Cream Children’s 
Disposable Razors 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.metromin.org/
http://www.brethren.org/news/2015/preview-of-annual-conference-2015.


 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Your Life. Your Legacy. 

Dignity Memorial is sponsoring a free seminar on planning your funeral 
and cemetery arrangements in advance.  It is being held this coming 
Thursday, June 10 at 7:00 p.m. at the church.  Daniel Kline will present 
4 simple steps in planning your final arrangements as well as the 
opportunity to receive a free Personal Planning Guide.  Refreshments, 
conversation and helpful advice are on the agenda.  If you haven’t 
signed up, please see or contact Marty Kaylor. 

___________________________________ 
 

EYN Nigeria Fund Raiser Dates & Notes 
 

June 20 9:00 – 3:00 
EYN Workday at Lincolnshire 

For making cookies, etc.   
See insert in today’s bulletin for details. 

 
Sign up now at the Hospitality Table for the EYN auction items that 
you will be bringing to Creekside.  Remember, items can be baked 
goods or furniture/craft items.  To date we have: 

 Wooden craftworks by Herb Tripp 

 16x20 Oil painting by Carol Creed 

 4 shelf corner cabinet by Casey Drudge 

 2 lap robes by the Quilters 

 Several glass fused items by Craig Colvin 

 3 dozen cookies by Janet Peters 

  5 dozen cookies by the Youth Group 
We’re three weeks away from the big day at Creekside on June 27th. If 
you haven’t decided yet what to bring, stop by the Hospitality Table for 
suggestions or contact Craig Colvin.   
Volunteers are also needed, especially early for pricing baked goods, 
etc. Work shifts will be 2 hour increments.  Let Craig know if you are 
willing to work.  
 

Thanks for your willingness to help our EYN family. 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
              

Healing Arts at Parkview 
 

Our first Summer Forum guest speaker is Alison Gerardot, Outreach 
Director at Fort Wayne Dance Collective.  She is highlighting the Healing 
Arts Program that is at Parkview Hospital. Parkview Healing Arts, in 
collaboration with the Fort Wayne Dance Collective, integrates literary, 
movement, music and visual arts into patient care, health care gacility 
design and the care of caregivers and the community. 
 

Next Sunday’s Forum -  Rocky Racoon and Casey Drudge’s Miracle. 
___________________________________ 

 

Notes from Camp Mack 
 

Volunteers are essential to the summer camp programs.  You can go 
online and fill out an application. Call camp to see where they have 
openings. Can’t counsel? Consider being a support staff volunteer. YOU 
ARE NEEDED! Summer theme is “Power Up!” Living in the Spirit!” 

___________________________________ 
 

World Champion Voices of Unity Youth Choir will give their end 

of the season performance at Arts United Center in downtown Ft. 
Wayne 
on June 27th at 2:00 and 8:00.  The concert theme is “Let the Good 
Times Roll, a Tribute to the Legends of Blues and Jazz.”  UNITY 
focuses on bringing out the best of in youth, giving them a sense of 
purpose beyond themselves, encouraging them to aspire to excellence 
in all they do, and instilling in them the desire to give back to the 
communities in which they live. If you have not heard this phenomenal 
group of young voices, now is your opportunity to do so as well as hear 
the music of bygone jazz stars such as Duke Ellington, Ella Fitzgerald, 
Cab Calloway, Louis Armstrong, B.B.King and others.  Ticket prices 
are Adults: $18, Seniors & Students $13 and Children under 12 $8.  
See the poster on the bulletin board for further details. 

http://www.news-sentinel.com/apps/pbcsi.dll/bilde?Site=SE&Date=20131116&Category=NEWS&ArtNo=131119718&Ref=AR&MaxW=640&MaxH=480&type=

